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Absolutely not, 

 

I am a gay liberal, and let me tell you these types of bills are what would/are turning 

someone like me into more of a conservative every time I see something like this! 

 

Go take a look at our public lands outside Bend and explain to me why anyone in 

their right mind should support giving the bums out there more freedom. 

 

Central Oregon bums are a rare breed. They are actively choosing the lifestyle. They 

do NOT need more incentive to move here and destroy the land. 


